
                                                                                                                                                 

THE MOTHER SCHOOL 

Affiliated to CBSE, Affi. No:930895, Vaippiriyam , Kankol 

 

NOTICE 
                                                                                                                                            Date: 15/08/2025 

Subject: Independence Day Celebration  

Dear Parents, 

Our school will celebrate Independence Day on 15-08-2025 with great pride 

and patriotism.  

As part of the celebration, payasam will be served to all students. We request 

each student to bring one coconut to contribute towards the preparation. 

Your cooperation will help us make this event both meaningful and 

memorable for our children. 

Programme Highlights: 

 Flag Hoisting Ceremony 

 Patriotic Songs and Speeches 

 Cultural Performances 

 Payasam Distribution 

Independence program will end by 1 pm. 

Thank you for your continued support.                                        

   

                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                  


